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Friday, 25 September 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter.  It was lovely to see so many of you supporting the Macmillan Coffee 

morning, I will update you next week on the total raised.   

 

Sports News 
This week a team of Year 5 and 6 children took part in a tag rugby qualifier game. 

We came 3rd and 5th. We didn't qualify for the final, but they played tremendously well and 

showed great team spirit. 

 

Sending money into school 
Please can we ask when you send money into school that it is in an envelope clearly 

labelled with your child’s name and what the payment is for.   As we are cashless for 

school dinner payments, it would also help us if you send in the correct money as we 

don't have easy access to change.   With any requests from school for payments e.g. 

Trips and Music Tuition, we can accept payments in instalments and issue you with a payment card.  If you 

have any issues paying for trips please come and speak to the office. 

 

Parent Coffee Morning – Thursdays 9am  
I am pleased to advise that I will be previewing the new school website at the 

coffee morning on 1st October.  Feel free to come along and have a look at this 

exciting new design that I am hoping will be an invaluable communication tool 

between ourselves and parents. 

On Thursday 8th October, Mrs Yeomans will be running a short workshop on effective reading at home with 

your child.  We will be able to offer different strategies on reading with your child and answer any queries 

you may have.  

School Photographer 

On Thursday 1st October our school photographer will be with us to take individual 

child photos.  If your child has a sibling who does not attend Edgewood, including 

nursery, you are welcome to come along at 8:15am to have a family shot.  We have 

allocated slots throughout the school day to accommodate siblings within school.  

Please do not arrive early as you will not be seen. 

Attendance 
Well done to Marrón Class who achieved 99.7% attendance for last week.  Please remember every school 

day counts. 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 
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